
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

AUGUST, 2021 
 

Hi Folks, 

Just a quick update to let you know of club happenings. 

FRIDAY NIGHTS AT THE CLUB 

Reminder that we are co-ordinating with the bowls group to present/ host Friday nights at the club. 

Once every two months (2nd Friday of each month) we are catering for a “formal” dinner and once a 
month a casual meal 

Our next Dinner is on September 10th    “ Beef Stroganoff Dinner”.   Apple pie and apple crumble for 
desert.                                                                                                                                                           
Flier and booking sheet at the courts and in foyer of club rooms    Please attend if possible to make 
this a great night . Trish and her crew always present a fantastic meal that all enjoy.                                                                     
Volunteers will again be needed to assist on the night. So….? 

Our next Casual dinner is on Friday 24th September.  I would like, if possible, someone to co-ordinate. 
Also need a few helpers on the night.  Nothing major, light meals will be served via the bar.  

CASTING TECHNIQUES CLINIC 

John Amery has offered to run a casting technique clinic at our club.  (N0 not knitting of fishing but 
hitting that croquet ball.)  He will also answer a range of questions relating to refereeing and the 
rules. John is an official referee and a coach with SACA.                                                                         
A flier and booking sheet are at the courts so please add your name.  Thursday and Friday mornings 
are times that are offered. 

First Aid                                                                                                                                                       
The club plans to conduct a St Johns First Aid course for all interested members.  This course is of 
great value and interest to all. If you would like to update your first aid skills please let me know or 
add name to list at the courts.  Day and time has not been finalised yet but the course will be offered 
on a weekday. 

Opening Day of the club for 2021/2022 season. Saturday 18th September                                                                                                                            
Program                                                                                                                                                           
11.30 am  Official opening                                                                                                                              
12.00 noon Light Lunch – BBQ – sausages and burgers FREE  

Keep safe, stay well, keep smiling and keep croqueting 

Cheers 

Marg 


